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Comments: The U.S. Forest Service is proposing to reduce protections for endangered bats in an effort to
increase logging on the Daniel Boone National Forest. This isn't wise, by any measure ... it is foolhardy greed.

Please do not allow additional harm to our wildlands on behalf of corporations. Please protect the Daniel Boone
National Forest.



